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Dear Janice, 

 
From the list of 33 subjects who experienced a thromboembolic event (TEE), please create a table 

with (a) subject ID list with b) TEE based on the grouped terms used in the label 3) AE study day 

referenced to the ANDEXXA infusion, so FDA can analyze the reason for the discrepancy. 

 
Please acknowledge receipt of this email. 

Sincerely, Jean 

Jean F. Gildner MSHS, MT (ASCP) 

Regulatory Project Manager 

Center for Biologics Evaluation and Research 

Office of Tissues and Advanced Therapies 

U.S. Food and Drug Administration 

Tel: 240-402-8296 

jean.gildner@fda.hhs.gov 
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